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Spending for Month
$ na

Old business
Kurt is still slaving away on a smaller sticker for us
Minutes are now available on website and club membership sheet can be printed off now too…thank you Kurt!!
Calendar monies are taken care. Kurt brought up to have every member sell calendars next year as it seems only a few people did this this year, we would like to see everyone taking part of it.
Maps are printed and ready to be picked up this week.

New Business
Trail signage is still a work in progress for some…we so appreciate everyone’s hard work!! Signs are not at Woody and Ann’s house they are in Cornell, so please be aware of this for future use. Any wants/needs/questions about signage should be directed to Woody by calling or texting 715-299-7202 or email woody@faa-engineers.com
T-shirts and sweatshirts design was emailed out and Kurt got some prices. Please have orders to Kurt by Dec. 21st. Our hope is to have these done up and able to receive them at the Jan. meeting!
Website fee came due and is $111.00. Dick was given info to pay it.
Worksheets need to get into Woody.
Photos if you have them we would love to put them on our site. These can be older ones and as we get out riding, please feel free to send your pix to Kurt!
Signage will be changing north and east of Bresina’s…a way to get around Chris Mayer’s place…there will be a lot of work needing to be done, so it would be nice to get a group together and a leader to take it on. Derrick stepped up to lead this.
Next meeting is at Dougie’s on F to kick off 2016!


CVSO Meeting
Need to look into the licensing and liability aspect of the gun raffle. 
Still spaces left on groomer for ads
It was approved for a forklift purchase of 5,000-10 dollars
Rough Rider bridge issue north of N that’s privately owned…Kurt was a bit concerned and Clyde was able to clear this up that it’s all good…no worries.
Pam Gunderson is stepping down from the chairman of the PR committee.
2 landowner agreements for RR still needed
Trail pass receipt is only good for 10 days then you get fined! 
Please get your work sheets turned in for hours ASAP
Next meeting is 2nd wed of Jan at Drywood Tavern in Cadott.


Meeting adjourned by Plow and Dick 2nd


 People in attendance for this meeting. 18
 Paid memberships this year.

 Paid Commercial Sponsorships are as follows; 
.

